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BRIDGING GAPS:
MAKING CONNECTIONS THROUGH SOCIAL RESEARCH

Social scientists are increasingly being called on to bridge many gaps: between theory and 

practice, across time and space, across disciplines, between ways of knowing, and between 

universities and the social world, among others. Meeting these challenges is particularly 

important in times of social, political, and legal division. We invite graduate students working 

in diverse areas of social science to present research that focuses on “making connections” in 

its design or its implementation.

Some examples of potential topics of interest:

Submission Instructions:

All social sciences/humanities disciplines welcome!

Integrating diverse methodological approaches

Bridging fields through interdisciplinary research
Intersections of identity, inequality, or ways of knowing
Community-based research and partnerships

Theorizing bridges or bridging theories

Connecting global and local issues

Abstracts should be 150 - 250 words
Please include your full name, discipline, 

   university, and contact information
Please send abstracts in .doc or .pdf format

   to ubc.gscs@gmail.com with the subject 

   heading "GSCS 2017 Conference Abstract"
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